
SHES PTA Presents 

 

 

Spring Flicks Movie Night 2018  

 

Friday, March 9 Doors Open at 6:00pm Showtime at 7:00pm 

 

 

Featuring the classic family film, “The Adventures of Milo and Otis.” 

 
LIGHTS! CAMERA! ACTION! 

Safety Harbor Elementary  

School Campus 
 

 

Bring the family! 

Admission: $1 per person 

Food and beverages 

available for purchase  
 

Arrive early and get comfy! 

Lawn chairs and blankets 

are welcome! 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Avoid the Lines! 

Ticket sales March 5-9 

Before and after school  
 

Thanks to our local sponsors for your support and donations: 

 

 

 
 

Still welcoming Sponsors, 
Donations and Volunteers! 

Contact Lisa Zollars 
727-724-1462 or zollarsl@pcsb.org 


